
Wollongong Hospitality Jobs Drive 

Are you looking for work?
Have you thought about a job in 
hospitality - a booming sector with 
enormous opportunity to learn new 
skills and secure solid employment?
Cafes, restaurants and other hospitality businesses 
across Wollongong are looking to recruit hundreds 
of staff over coming weeks and months to meet 
increased demand. A Wollongong Hospitality Jobs 
Drive is being held during November and December 
2021 to help fill these jobs.

If you’re a jobseeker, student, or existing worker 
looking for extra hours, you should check out the 
jobs on offer at the Jobs Drive site:
https://app.kitl.co/local-jobs-illawarra.
New jobs will be posted daily between 24 November 
and 10 December 2021 so be sure to check the site 
daily.

If you’d like to meet some of the employers, as 
well as the other services that exist to support you 
with training or finding and keeping a job, visit the 
Jobs Drive Hiring Day between 10am and 2pm 
on Tuesday, 7 December 2021 at Osborne Park 
in Wollongong (opposite Wollongong Harbour). 
Employers and others will be on hand to answer 
your questions and help you get into work!

Remember:
View and apply for jobs at:
https://app.kitl.co/local-jobs-illawarra
Find out more about the jobs on offer at the 
Jobs Drive Hiring Day: 10am-2pm, Tuesday 7 
December 2021. Osborne Park, Wollongong
For more information on the Jobs Drive, email 
jobsdrive@illawarrasouthcoastemployment.com.au, 
or call Andrew Wales, Employment Facilitator for the 
Illawarra South Coast on 0497 832 330

 
Jobs Drive Partners

 

The Wollongong Hospitality Jobs Drive is 
delivered by the Illawarra South Coast Local Jobs 
Program and Regional Development Australia 
Illawarra, supported by the Hon Sharon Bird MP, 
Federal Member for Cunningham and the Hon 
Stephen Jones MP, Federal Member for Whitlam, 
and a range of local partner organisations.


